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Next Board Meeting: 
August 16, 2019  

11:20 a.m. Special Session 
followed by a  

Board Work Session 
 

Next Regular Meeting: 
 August 28, 2019—6:00 p.m.    

in the Board Room 

  Action Items:           
The Board approved  the    

Consent Agenda that 
consisted of Minutes 
from the July 10th Board 
Meeting; Gifts to the  
District; Surplus Items 
and the following   hiring 

recommendations: 
 
• Adrienne Asplund, 

Special Education 
LRC Teacher at  
Roseburg High; 

• Briana Dickson,        

a  K indergar ten   

T e a c h e r  a t 
Sunnyslope School; 

• Adam Finlayson, 

Teaching & Learning 
Support Specialist at 
Sunnyslope School;  

• Catherine Follmar, 

Autism Consultant 
for Student Services; 

• Katherine Newman, 

a  First  Grade   
Teacher at Hucrest            
Elementary School; 
and   

• Nathan Williams, 

Special Education 
DLC Teacher at 
R o s e b u r g  H i g h 
School. 

  
Also acknowledged were 

resignations as follows: 

• Joseph Ausdemore, 

RHS DLC;  

• Elaine Logan, Special 

Education Teacher at 
Fir Grove Elementary; 
and 

• G e o r g e  G r a h a m ,     

Language Arts Techer 
at Joseph Lane Middle 

School, who intends to  
retire at the end of the 

2019-2020 school year 
after 32 years in the 

District.  

~ 
The Board approved the   

proposed roster of Board 
Committees for the 2019-

2020 school year.   
 ~  

Designations of Supervisory 
and Confidential Employees 

were approved for 2019-2020. 
~  

A purchase of 216 Chrome-
books and console licenses to 

support digital curriculum in 
Science at both Fremont and 
Joseph Lane Middle Schools, 

and Health at Fremont    
Middle School, with a cost  of 

$45,144 (Chromebooks) and 
$5,995 (carts) respectively 

from CTL Corporation, was 
approved by the Board. 

~ 
Superintendent Cordon led a 

discussion regarding long-
range planning and bond    
consideration pursuant to the 

recent Educational Facility 
Assessment and Long-Range 

Planning report provided by 
Cooperative Strategies.  The 

Board and Cabinet explored 
various options to consider 

with respect to facility       
repairs, restoration and    

replacement along with their 
associated costs.  Board  
members will evaluate the 

information and be prepared 
to have further discussion on 

August 28th as to the desired 
pathways to maintain our        

faci l i t ies  in optimum          
condition while keeping in 

mind the future educational 
needs of the students we 

serve at Roseburg Public 
Schools.   

 
Professional Learning    

C o m m u n i t y  ( P L C ) :          
Rose  Alternative   School         

Accreditation:    

  

Rose School Principal,    
Randal Olsen, shared the 
Exit Report—Engagement  

Superintendent’s  
Report:  

Superintendent Cordon thanked 
the Board for accepting the 

challenge of reviewing facility 

materials in preparation for an 
in-depth discussion at the next 

Board Meeting to move forward 
with long-range planning. Jared 

enjoyed working with Director 

Micki Hall at the recent OSBA      
Summer Conference.  He 

acknowledged Director Rod  
Cotton’s efforts in securing the 

$2,643 McDonalds’ donation in 

support of the District Pre-K 
program.  The Board will talk 

about preparing for the Student 
Success Act as part of their 

Board Work Session this Friday.   

Time & Location:   
 

The August 14, 2019 

School Board Meeting was 

held at 6:00 p.m. in the       

Administrative Office 

Board Room, located at 

1419 NW Valley View 

Drive in Roseburg, Oregon  

Review that was received 

following    the     alternative 

school accreditation  process 

completed this year.  The 

accreditation team’s efforts to 

evaluate the three areas of 

L e a d e r s h i p  C a p a c i t y ,     

Learning Capacity and      

Resource Capacity were   

challenged by the brief     

number of years (2) that the 

school has been in operation 

as these reviews typically 

encompass a three year     

operational period.  Practices 

determined to be not yet        

embedded to best support 

student academics are being          

embraced and addressed by 

the Rose administrative and     

instructional team.  The staff 

were given positive feedback 

on their success in providing 

not only a sense of            

community and learning, but 

also an academic home for 

these students to come to.   

 

Principal Olsen and his staff 

plan additional student    

outreach through empathy 

interviews to better define 

how best to meet the needs of 

this highly mobile student 

population.   

 

The Board thanked Randal 

for his dedication to the      

students being served at Rose 

and commitment to providing 

needed supports for staff 

members who are striving to 

help those students realize 

their maximum potential.  


